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Senator Ray asked (F28):  
 
Senator RAY—Do you know the address to which you wrote to them in November 
2005? 
Mr Campbell—I will take that on notice and see what I can do. 
 
Senator Faulkner asked (F31):  
 
Of course they may not necessarily be the same person, but the Friends of Indi 
mailing address, as per the BAT return of 17 November 2006—you can confirm—is 
‘Friends of Indi, 117 Murphy Street, Wangaratta, Victoria 3677’. You can confirm 
that for us, can’t you? 
Mr Bodel—Yes.Senator  
Senator FAULKNER—What is the address? It is Ms Mirabella’s electorate office, I 
suppose. 
Mr Bodel—I cannot say. 
Senator FAULKNER—Why not? 
Mr Bodel—I do not have the letter with me. 
Mr Campbell—We have already foreshadowed that we are going to provide the 
address on notice. We do not have that with us now 
 
Answer:  
 
The address on the letter from the Australian Electoral Commission to the Friends of 
Indi of November 2005 was: The Financial Controller, Friends of Indi, PO Box 797, 
Wangaratta, Victoria, 3676. 
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